
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

 

 

 

EYFS - Nursery 
Spring 2 

 

 

 

Our topic this half term is traditional tales and 

we will be looking at the 3 little pigs and the 3 

billy boats gruff.  We will also think/talk about 

Springtime and Easter.   

 

Please turn over for more information on 

learning in Nursery over this half term. 

 

Things to look forward to! 
Reading afternoons 
These will continue this half term, please let 
us know on the morning of the day if you 
are planning on joining us.  The dates for 
this half term are 4th March, 18th March, 1st 
April  
TALK newsletter 
These are sent out fortnightly and give you 
ideas of things to do with your child related 
to our topic, to phonics and to maths.  
Please have a go at some of the activities 
and share them with us on tapestry. 

Clothing 
Please ensure EVERY item of your child’s 
belongings are labelled with their name, 
including their shoes!  We are encouraging 
independence in Nursery and you can help 
with this by letting your child put on their 
own coat and take it off at the start of their 
session or letting them put on their own 
shoes – your support with this is 
appreciated. 
 

Footwear 
Your child needs to come to school daily in their 
black school shoes.  Velcro school shoes are 
preferable please.  If they come to school in 
wellies then they must have their school shoes 
to wear inside the classroom. 

Proud peacock 
We want to know and celebrate the things you 
are proud of at home with your child.  Please fill 
out a proud peacock with the name, reason and 
date and we will display them proudly in our 
cloakroom. (available on parent board) 
 

 Weekend News 

Please put your weekend news information 
straight onto tapestry, we share these in group 
on a Monday morning.   
 

 

 

Welcome 

Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely half 

term break. 

Reading books 
We continue with our weekly visit to the library 
for the children to choose a book for home.  
Please remember these can be changed any 
day of the week in the classroom. 
 
We also continue with our bedtime stories, 
which can be changed daily in the classroom.  
Remember 10 reads = a prize!  Please share 
photos of you sharing the books with your 
children on tapestry. 
 
Tapestry  
Please share any special moments on tapestry 
with us and check in to see what your child has 
been learning at school.  If you are still not on 
tapestry please see Mrs Townsend. 
 
PE 
PE takes place on a Monday morning.  Please 
ensure girls have tights and a dress on or 
trousers and socks.  It is very time consuming if 
they are wearing tights, socks and trousers! 
                       
House points 
Your child is in one of our 4 houses and earns 
tokens for lots of different things like good 
sitting, good listening or having good ideas.  
They go into the tube in the classroom and then 
get transferred to the school totals weekly and 
each a week the house with the most tokens 
has their ribbons attached to the trophy.  Our 
children love earning tokens. 

WINTER 
The children have access to the outdoor 
learning environment in all weathers so 
please ensure they have a waterproof coat 
with a hood each day and hats, gloves and 
scarfs, sensible footwear and that 
everything is labelled.  Thank you. 


